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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 8:38 AM
To: 'mimi2bruz@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates

Dear Ms. Studzinski: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated September 9, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20220067-GU, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Public Utilities Company, Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, Florida Public 
Utilities Company - Fort Meade, and Florida Public Utilities Company - Indiantown Division. We appreciate 
you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 

From: Susan Studzinski <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 6:58 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: 20220067‐GU ‐ We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

 

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

Re: 20220067-GU  

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a natural gas customer. I received 

notification that my natural gas supplier intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am 

urging you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to recover financially from the pandemic. We are all inundated 

with price increases on everything. 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase at this time. 
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Susan Studzinski  

mimi2bruz@gmail.com  

104 Tillman St  

East Palatka, Florida 32131 
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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 8:38 AM
To: 'adamaliceapril@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates

Dear Mr. Carr: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated September 8, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20220067-GU, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Public Utilities Company, Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, Florida Public 
Utilities Company - Fort Meade, and Florida Public Utilities Company - Indiantown Division. We appreciate 
you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 

From: Dan Carr <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 5:21 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: 20220067‐GU ‐ We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

 

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

This is one of the cleanest fuels out there to encourage people to use it keep the rates lower 

or as low as possible there's no emissions no smell just heat and water vapor don't believe 

me walk behind the bus in Miami you'll see what I'm talking about.  

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a natural gas customer. I received 

notification that my natural gas supplier intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am 

urging you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 
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on a fixed income or struggling to recover financially from the pandemic. We are all inundated 

with price increases on everything. 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase at this time. 

Dan Carr  

adamaliceapril@gmail.com  

43 S Pompano Pkwy  

Pompano Beach, Florida 33069 
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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 8:37 AM
To: 'helenatsai773@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates

Dear Ms. Tsai: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated September 8, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20220067-GU, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Public Utilities Company, Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, Florida Public 
Utilities Company - Fort Meade, and Florida Public Utilities Company - Indiantown Division. We appreciate 
you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 

From: Helena Tsai <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 4:21 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: 20220067‐GU ‐ We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

 

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

Re: 20220067-GU  

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a natural gas customer. I received 

notification that my natural gas supplier intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am 

urging you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to recover financially from the pandemic. We are all inundated 

with price increases on everything. 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase at this time. 
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Helena Tsai  

helenatsai773@gmail.com  

10906 winding creek lane  

Boca raton, Florida 33428 

 

  

 

 




